
D7 Board Meeting 

June 25, 2022, 9:00 am at SDSE

Present:  George Hayner, Suzanne Shapiro, Harlan Mathews, Jeannie Gregory,
                  Carol Anderson, Pat Ellis, Tootie Chittenden, Alice Beers
Absent:  Janet Langemeier
Flag Salute
Approval of Minutes – June 15, 2022, Jeannie motioned to approve and Suzanne 
seconded it.

League Supervisor, Jack Anderson:  Fall League Play
Result from his survey:  Majority of 20 teams want to play 4 boards.  Season will last for 
18 weeks.
Discussions to be brought up to club presidents:
     Next season to have 2 divisions.  The present day red and white teams will be
     Division 1 and the blue and green teams will be Division 2
     What days do they want to play?  Suggested days are Tuesday, Wednesday and      
     Thursday.
     A coordinator for substitutes to be used for each division.

Rules committee will meet to discuss how each team may use substitutes.  It was 
suggested to have a maximum of 4 substitutes to allow a team to have a total of 10 
players for each game.

George Hayner will conduct a referee class on Saturday, July 16, 10 am at SDSE.

Tournaments:  George would like to see each club holding a tournament to display the 
award money amount and the pin.  He will ask the Bank of Hemet if he can keep the 
banner in his possession for the summer tournaments.

Motion to Adjourn at 9:30 am by Jeannie Gregory and seconded by Suzanne Shapiro


